
16th August, 2019
 
Dear Members of the Hotel and Restaurant association Western India,
 
Greetings in the 69th year of the Hotel & Restaurant Association 
Western India!
 
The Members of the Association are hereby informed that pursuant to 
the High Court order dated 13th August 2019 in the Suit (I) No. 858 of 
2019, the Annual General Meeting which was scheduled to be held on 
August 21, 2019 is being postponed in order to include an additional 
nominee for election to the Executive Committee for the year 2019-20 
from the Hotel Category. The date and the venue of the Annual 
General Meeting will be informed shortly. 
For your kind information.
 
Best Regards,
 
Aspi Nallaseth
Secretary General
________________________________________
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